HB 362 —-- SUNSHINE LAW
SPONSOR: DeGroot

This bill allows a public governmental body to close records if the
records are related to email addresses and telephone numbers
submitted to a public governmental body by individuals or entities
for the sole purpose of receiving electronic or other
communications.

This bill is the same as HB 2603 (2020).



